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  Taking an Exposure History Arthur L. Frank,2001
  High Availability and Disaster Recovery for
Temenos T24 with IBM DB2 and AIX Barrie
Mike,Moditha Sanjay De Costa,Gowrimani
Gopalakrishnan,Murali Neralla,IBM
Redbooks,2012-10-09 The Temenos T24 core banking
application is a critical application for the
banks that use it and has a primary focus on
providing an appropriate level of high
availability and disaster recovery. The level of
availability is determined largely by the
configuration of the infrastructure that supports
T24. This infrastructure is built on hardware,
middleware, and networking, in addition to the
operational procedures and practices that are used
to operate T24. Many options are available for
meeting a client's high availability and disaster
recovery requirements. The solution chosen by a
Temenos T24 user depends on many factors. These
factors include a user's detailed availability and
recovery requirements; their existing datacenter
standards, practices, and processes; and the
available network infrastructure. Therefore, the
optimum solution must be determined on a case-by-
case basis for each deployment. This IBM®
RedpaperTM publication serves as a guide to help
IT architects and other technical staff who are
designing, configuring, and building the
infrastructure to support Temenos T24. It shows
how IBM software can deliver high availability and
disaster recovery for Temenos T24 to meet a
client's requirements. This software might run on
IBM AIX®, IBM WebSphere® Application Server,
WebSphere MQ Server, and IBM DB2®. These IBM
software components are typically used for a
Temenos T24 deployment on an IBM middleware stack
to ensure a highly available infrastructure for
T24.
  Managing Information Technology Carol Vanderbilt
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Brown,Jeffrey Slater,Daniel DeHayes,Wainright
Martin,William Perkins,2012 A thorough and
practical guide to IT management practices and
issues. Through an approach that offers up-to-date
chapter content and full-length case studies,
Managing Information Technology presents in-depth
coverage on IS management practices and technology
trends. The sixth edition has been thoroughly
updated and streamlined to reflect current IS
practices.
  The Making of Elite Women Tanja
Müller,2021-11-29 This book captures the
intriguing stories of different generations of
women within the Eritrean nation building process.
Theoretical analyses of political and social
change are combined with extensive field research
to provide a comprehensive picture of
modernisation processes in Eritrea.
  Greasemonkey Hacks Mark Pilgrim,2005-11-15
Greasemonkey Hacks is an invaluable compendium 100
ingenious hacks for power users who want to master
Greasemonkey, the hot new Firefox extension that
allows you to write scripts that alter the web
pages you visit. With Greasemonkey, you can create
scripts that make a web site more usable, fix
rendering bugs that site owners can't be bothered
to fix themselves, or add items to a web site's
menu bar. You can alter pages so they work better
with technologies that speak a web page out loud
or convert it to Braille. Greasemonkey gurus can
even import, combine, and alter data from
different web sites to meet their own specific
needs. Greasemonkey has achieved a cult-like
following in its short lifespan, but its uses are
just beginning to be explored. Let's say you're
shopping on an e-commerce site. You can create a
script that will automatically display competitive
prices for that particular product from other web
sites. The possibilities are limited only by your
imagination and your Greasemonkey expertise.
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Greasemonkey Hacks can't help you with the
imagination part, but it can provide the expert
hacks-complete with the sample code-you need to
turn your brainstorms into reality. More than just
an essential collection of made-to-order
Greasemonkey solutions, Greasemonkey Hacks is
crammed with sample code, a Greasemonkey API
reference, and a comprehensive list of resources,
to ensure that every resource you need is
available between its covers. Some people are
content to receive information from websites
passively; some people want to control it. If you
are one of the latter, Greasemonkey Hacks provides
all the clever customizations and cutting-edge
tips and tools you need to take command of any web
page you view.
  Public Laws of the State of Maine Maine,1868
  The Annals of the World James Ussher,Larry
Pierce,Marion Pierce,2003 CD-ROM contains
timelines, photographs, articles, maps, music.
  Electronic Evidence Stephen Mason,Daniel
Seng,2017-05 This fourth edition of the well-
established practitioner text sets out what
constitutes an electronic signature, the form an
electronic signature can take, and discusses the
issues relating to evidence - illustrated by
analysis of relevant case law and legislation from
a wide range of common law and civil law
jurisdictions. Stephen Mason is a leading
authority on electronic signatures and electronic
evidence, having advised global corporations and
governments on these topics. He is also the editor
of Electronic Evidence and International
Electronic Evidence, and he founded the
international open-source journal Digital Evidence
and Electronic Signature Law Review in 2004. This
book is also available online at http:
//ials.sas.ac.uk/digital/humanities-digital-
library/observing-law-ials-open-book-service-law.
  Biodiversity and Health in the Face of Climate
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Change Melissa R. Marselle,Jutta Stadler,Horst
Korn,Katherine N. Irvine,Aletta Bonn,2019-06-11
This open access book identifies and discusses
biodiversity’s contribution to physical, mental
and spiritual health and wellbeing. Furthermore,
the book identifies the implications of this
relationship for nature conservation, public
health, landscape architecture and urban planning
– and considers the opportunities of nature-based
solutions for climate change adaptation. This
transdisciplinary book will attract a wide
audience interested in biodiversity, ecology,
resource management, public health, psychology,
urban planning, and landscape architecture. The
emphasis is on multiple human health benefits from
biodiversity - in particular with respect to the
increasing challenge of climate change. This makes
the book unique to other books that focus either
on biodiversity and physical health or natural
environments and mental wellbeing. The book is
written as a definitive ‘go-to’ book for those who
are new to the field of biodiversity and health.
  Pesticide-related Illness and Injury
Surveillance ,2005
  Emerging Trends in Computing and Communication
Sabnam Sengupta,Kunal Das,Gitosree Khan,2014-02-24
The book presents papers delivered by researchers,
industrial experts and academicians at the
Conference on Emerging Trends in Computing and
Communication (ETCC 2014). As such, the book is a
collection of recent and innovative works in the
field Network Security and Cryptography, Cloud
Computing and Big Data Analytics, Data Mining and
Data Warehouse, Communication and Nanotechnology
and VLSI and Image Processing.
  The Sustainability of Agro-Food and Natural
Resource Systems in the Mediterranean Basin
Antonella Vastola,2015-04-24 This book is focused
on the challenges to implement sustainability in
diverse contexts such as agribusiness, natural
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resource systems and new technologies. The
experiences made by the researchers of the School
of Agricultural, Forestry, Food and Environmental
Science (SAFE) of the University of Basilicata
offer a wide and multidisciplinary approach to the
identification and testing of different solutions
tailored to the economic, social and environmental
characteristics of the region and the surrounding
areas. Basilicata’s productive system is mainly
based on activities related to the agricultural
sector and exploitation of natural resources but
it has seen, in recent years, an industrial
development driven by the discovery of oil fields.
SAFE research took up the challenge posed by
market competition to create value through the
sustainable use of renewable and non-renewable
resources of the territory. Moreover, due to its
unique geographical position in the middle of the
Mediterranean basin, Basilicata is an excellent
“open sky” laboratory for testing sustainable
solutions adaptable to other Mediterranean areas.
This collection of multidisciplinary case studies
and research experiences from SAFE researchers and
their scientific partners is a stimulating
contribution to the debate on the development of
sustainable techniques, methods and applications
for the Mediterranean regions.
  Final Report of the Truth and Reconciliation
Commission of Canada, Volume One: Summary Truth
and Reconciliation Commission of Canada,2015-07-22
This is the Final Report of Canada's Truth and
Reconciliation Commission and its six-year
investigation of the residential school system for
Aboriginal youth and the legacy of these schools.
This report, the summary volume, includes the
history of residential schools, the legacy of that
school system, and the full text of the
Commission's 94 recommendations for action to
address that legacy. This report lays bare a part
of Canada's history that until recently was
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little-known to most non-Aboriginal Canadians. The
Commission discusses the logic of the colonization
of Canada's territories, and why and how policy
and practice developed to end the existence of
distinct societies of Aboriginal peoples. Using
brief excerpts from the powerful testimony heard
from Survivors, this report documents the
residential school system which forced children
into institutions where they were forbidden to
speak their language, required to discard their
clothing in favour of institutional wear, given
inadequate food, housed in inferior and fire-prone
buildings, required to work when they should have
been studying, and subjected to emotional,
psychological and often physical abuse. In this
setting, cruel punishments were all too common, as
was sexual abuse. More than 30,000 Survivors have
been compensated financially by the Government of
Canada for their experiences in residential
schools, but the legacy of this experience is
ongoing today. This report explains the links to
high rates of Aboriginal children being taken from
their families, abuse of drugs and alcohol, and
high rates of suicide. The report documents the
drastic decline in the presence of Aboriginal
languages, even as Survivors and others work to
maintain their distinctive cultures, traditions,
and governance. The report offers 94 calls to
action on the part of governments, churches,
public institutions and non-Aboriginal Canadians
as a path to meaningful reconciliation of Canada
today with Aboriginal citizens. Even though the
historical experience of residential schools
constituted an act of cultural genocide by
Canadian government authorities, the United
Nation's declaration of the rights of aboriginal
peoples and the specific recommendations of the
Commission offer a path to move from apology for
these events to true reconciliation that can be
embraced by all Canadians.
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  The Quest for Core Values in the Application of
Legal Norms Khalid Ghanayim,Yuval Shany,2021-10-24
Relations between societal values and legal
doctrine are inevitably complex given the time lag
between law and social reality, and the
sociological space between legal communities
involved in the development and application of the
law and non-legal communities affected by it. It
falls on open-ended concepts, such as
proportionality, human rights, dignity, freedom,
and truth, and on legal frameworks for balancing
competing rights and interests, such as self-
defense, command or corporate responsibility, and
restrictions on freedom of expression, to
negotiate chronic tensions between law and society
and to bridge existing gaps. The present volume
contains chapters by leading experts – former
judges on constitutional courts and international
courts, and some of the world’s leading criminal
law, public law, and international law scholars –
offering their points of view and professional
analysis of legal notions and doctrines that serve
as hubs for the interpretation, application, and
contestation of core values, which in turn
constitute building blocks of the rule of law. The
shared perspective on the interplay between values
and legal rules in public law, criminal law, and
international law is likely to render the
publication a valuable resource for both
theoreticians and practitioners, law students, and
seasoned legal experts working in diverse legal
fields.
  The Parish Church of St Mary Magdelene, Yarm
Henry Baker Ramsey,Church of Saint Mary Magdelene
(YARM),Church of St. Mary Magdalene (Yarm,
England),1970-01-01
  Cities and Agriculture Henk de Zeeuw,Pay
Drechsel,2015-09-16 As people increasingly migrate
to urban settings and more than half of the
world's population now lives in cities, it is
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vital to plan and provide for sustainable and
resilient food systems which reflect this
challenge. This volume presents experience and
evidence-based state of the art chapters on the
key dimensions of urban food challenges and types
of intra- and peri-urban agriculture. The book
provides urban planners, local policy makers and
urban development practitioners with an overview
of crucial aspects of urban food systems based on
an up to date review of research results and
practical experiences in both developed and
developing countries. By doing so, the
international team of authors provides a balanced
textbook for students of the growing number of
courses on sustainable agriculture, food and urban
studies, as well as a solid basis for well-
informed policy making, planning and
implementation regarding the development of
sustainable, resilient and just urban food
systems.
  Secrets of Swiss Banking Hoyt Barber,2008-04-25
In Secrets of Swiss Banking, offshore financial
specialist Hoyt Barber shows how to protect your
hard-earned assets by safely and legally moving
your money into trusted Swiss financial
institutions. Along with timely banking advice and
solid investment insights, Barber provides
authoritative information on a variety of Swiss
banking-related issues—from the basics of opening
an account to the nuances of numerous Swiss
banking and investment strategies. He also details
Swiss banking policies and regulations along with
U.S. tax and reporting requirements.
  How to Make it Big in the Seminar Business Paul
Karasik,2004-12-21 How to Make It Big in the
Seminar Business is considered must have reading
among consultants, speakers, and seminar leaders.
Fully updated and revised, this new edition is
packed with insider tips on determining fees,
marketing, scheduling, presentation technologies,
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and much more. It features new chapters on using
the Web and other new technologies to deliver
seminars; marketing on the Web; developing
coaching services in conjunction with seminars;
and E-mail newsletters. Readers get a fully
updated and expanded directory--listing the names,
addresses, and telephone numbers for hundreds of
public seminar companies, corporate training
companies, speakers bureaus, and seminar websites.
  Cybersecurity Framework Manufacturing Profile
National Institute of Standards,2017-05-31 March
2017 If you like this book (or the Kindle
version), please leave positive review. This
document provides the Cybersecurity Framework
implementation details developed for the
manufacturing environment. The Manufacturing
Profile of the Cybersecurity Framework can be used
as a roadmap for reducing cybersecurity risk for
manufacturers that is aligned with manufacturing
sector goals and industry best practices. The
Profile gives manufacturers:* A method to identify
opportunities for improving the current
cybersecurity posture of the manufacturing system*
An evaluation of their ability to operate the
control environment at their acceptable risk
level* A standardized approach to preparing the
cybersecurity plan for ongoing assurance of the
manufacturing system's security Why buy a book you
can download for free? First you gotta find it and
make sure it's the latest version (not always
easy). Then you gotta print it using a network
printer you share with 100 other people - and its
outta paper - and the toner is low (take out the
toner cartridge, shake it, then put it back). If
it's just 10 pages, no problem, but if it's a 250-
page book, you will need to punch 3 holes in all
those pages and put it in a 3-ring binder. Takes
at least an hour. An engineer that's paid $75 an
hour has to do this himself (who has assistant's
anymore?). If you are paid more than $10 an hour
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and use an ink jet printer, buying this book will
save you money. It's much more cost-effective to
just order the latest version from Amazon.com This
book is published by 4th Watch Books and includes
copyright material. We publish compact, tightly-
bound, full-size books (8 � by 11 inches), with
glossy covers. 4th Watch Books is a Service
Disabled Veteran-Owned Small Business (SDVOSB),
and is not affiliated with the National Institute
of Standards and Technology. For more titles
published by 4th Watch Books, please visit:
cybah.webplus.net A full copy of all the pertinent
cybersecurity standards is available on DVD-ROM in
the CyberSecurity Standards Library disc which is
available at Amazon.com. NIST SP 500-299 NIST
Cloud Computing Security Reference Architecture
NIST SP 500-291 NIST Cloud Computing Standards
Roadmap Version 2 NIST SP 500-293 US Government
Cloud Computing Technology Roadmap Volume 1 & 2
NIST SP 500-293 US Government Cloud Computing
Technology Roadmap Volume 3 DRAFT NIST SP 1800-8
Securing Wireless Infusion Pumps NISTIR 7497
Security Architecture Design Process for Health
Information Exchanges (HIEs) NIST SP 800-66
Implementing the Health Insurance Portability and
Accountability Act (HIPAA) Security Rule NIST SP
1800-1 Securing Electronic Health Records on
Mobile Devices NIST SP 800-177 Trustworthy Email
NIST SP 800-184 Guide for Cybersecurity Event
Recovery NIST SP 800-190 Application Container
Security Guide NIST SP 800-193 Platform Firmware
Resiliency Guidelines NIST SP 1800-1 Securing
Electronic Health Records on Mobile Devices NIST
SP 1800-2 Identity and Access Management for
Electric Utilities NIST SP 1800-5 IT Asset
Management: Financial Services NIST SP 1800-6
Domain Name Systems-Based Electronic Mail Security
NIST SP 1800-7 Situational Awareness for Electric
Utilities
  Honeypots Lance Spitzner,2003 It's saturday
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night in Santa Barbara and school is done for the
year. Everyone is headed to the same party. Or at
least it seems that way. The place is packed. The
beer is flowing. Simple, right? But for 11
different people the motives are way more
complicated. As each character takes a turn and
tells his or her story, the eleven individuals
intersect, and reconnect, collide, and combine in
ways that none of them ever saw coming.
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